
 

Fall Newsletter 

Board Members:  Rick Danilkewich, Cam Foss, 

Kim Larson, Mike O’Grady, Daryle Pope 

As we end another beautiful summer at Lauman’s Landing we would like to ask our customers to 

please supply us with your email addresses and phone numbers so we can stay in touch during the 

long winter season.  It costs us a fair amount of money to continue to send correspondence through 

Canada Post.  We would like to reduce this expense in our budget and send as much as possible 

through email.  We are looking into sending receipts and possibly bills by email in the future.            

Recently Past Due notices were emailed to those affected and it seemed to work reasonably well.  

Please let us know of any concerns you may have regarding this change. 

Please email Heather at lacdesilesutilities@sasktel.net or call 306-839-2066 

Please note: 

Trailers and Park model trailers come equipped with 

one way valves on their water system.  It is in every-

one’s best interest and safety to not tamper with or 

disable these valves. 

In accordance with RM of Beaver River      
Bylaw 02-18, accounts shall be paid within a 
period of thirty days from the date on which 

such accounts are rendered.  Interest is 
charged after the due date.  If an account is 

not paid within the period of thirty (30) 
days, the water service may be shut off.  

When the water service is shut off, it shall 
not be turned on until all arrears have been 

paid, together with a fee of $200.00 to cover 
the expenses of turning off the water and 
turning it on again. 
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